From: berylw33@gmail.com

To: LRO
Subject: The solar RETC is solar in Oregon!
Date: Thursday, June 01, 2017 6:43:10 PM

Dear Sir or Madam,
Thank you for taking some time to capture the voice of your constituent.

I run a small solar consulting firm as well as a small solar development firm. My past clients
include Yellowstone National Park, Toyota, the US Dept of Energy, Greentech Media, as well
as several residential customers.

My residential development business in Oregon would be dead in the water without the
RETC. This incentive is essential to residential solar in Oregon. Without this incentive there
would be no diversity in the Oregon solar ecosystem, with large out of state solar companies
dominating. This would be a terrible loss of jobs for oregonians.

Oregonians demand solar. The RETC gives it to them.
Happy to answer any questions.

-Beryl Weinshenker

+1 (406) 600-9963

All Correct Solar & OSEIA Policy Committee Member.

1721 SE Clinton
Portland OR 97202
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